
 

 

 

 

 

To:   IEHP 834 Trading Partners  

From:  IEHP Production Support      

Date:   July 29, 2025          

Subject:    IEHP Outbound 834 File Delay    

 

The IEHP 834 Eligibility file has been delayed but can be expected by the end of the day.  

It will encompass all up-to-date eligibility changes.  

In the interim, please utilize the Provider Portal to verify member eligibility.  

We apologize for any inconvenience 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the IEHP EDI - Production Support at EDI834@IEHP.org. 

All IEHP communications can be found at: www.providerservices.iehp.org > News and Updates > Notices 
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